
 
 

 
 

Village of Waite Hill 
 

**NOTICE OF ROAD CLOSING** 
 

Beginning Thursday, November 9, 2017 
 

Waite Hill Road hill will be closed for major repairs 
 

and may remain closed until summer (depending on weather  
 

and construction). 
 

We apologize for any inconvenience.   
 

If you have any questions, please contact the  
 

Police Department (440) 942-5015.  

 


